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American Hindu Coalition Supports Neomi Rao and Kenneth Kiyul Lee’s nominations 
 
Ashburn, VA – March 11th, 2019 - American Hindu Coalition (AHC) representing five million 
American Hindus; three and half million from India and rest from other countries, supports 
President Trump’s nominations of Neomi Rao to be a Federal Judge of the United States Court 
of Appeals for the District of Columbia Circuit and of Kenneth Kiyul Lee to be a United States 
Circuit Judge of the United States Court of Appeals for the Ninth Circuit. 
 
AHC believes bringing up Rao’s op-eds on sexual assault, which she authored while at Yale in 
the 90s, is irrational. Rao would be the first Indian-American woman on the D.C. Circuit Court 
of Appeals. 
 
Kenneth Kiyul Lee is a Korean-American first generation lawyer. His personal conservative 
views as student at Cornell do not exterminate him to be the Circuit Judge of the United 
States Court of Appeals for the Ninth Circuit.  
 
American Hindu Coalition members believe both the nominees representing the minority 
ethnic communities of the US are highly qualified and fully deserving.   
 
For any questions please contact Chirag Sethi, Tel. 703.961.9350, Media Coordinator, 
American Hindu Coalition 
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